
 
 
 
May 12, 2011  

VIA EMAIL  
 
Vern Christensen  
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board  
#200 Scotia Centre  
5102 – 50th Avenue  
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7  
 
Re: Review Board Process to EA0506-005, Consolidated Goldwyn Ventures Inc. (now 
Renaissance Resources Corp.)  Mineral Exploration Program Drybones Bay Area 
 
In response to Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board’s letter of May 10, 
2011, the Government of the Northwest Territories confirms its agreement to the 
current Review Board members completing the further consideration work for the 
Environmental Assessment EA0506-005 Consolidated Goldwyn Ventures Inc. Mineral 
Exploration Program.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (867) 920-6595 or gavin_more@gov.nt.ca.  
 

 
 


